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CITY COUNCIL BILL #22-0282 / URBAN RENEWAL – 

OLIVER – AMENDMENT ___ 

 

The Honorable President and  October 14, 2022 

     Members of the City Council 

City Hall, Room 400 

100 North Holliday Street 

 

 

At its regular meeting of October 13, 2022, the Planning Commission considered City Council 

Bill #22-0282, for the purpose of amending the Urban Renewal Plan for Oliver to reauthorize 

the acquisition of properties within the Project Area, to extend the life of the Plan, and to 

remove certain properties from the list in Appendices B and C; waiving certain content and 

procedural requirements; making the provisions of this Ordinance severable; providing for the 

application of this Ordinance in conjunction with certain other ordinances; and providing for a 

special effective date.   

 

In its consideration of this Bill, the Planning Commission reviewed the attached staff report, 

which recommended approval of City Council Bill #22-0282.  With five members being 

present, the Planning Commission was unable to achieve a majority in order to pass a motion, 

and so the Commission is unable to make a recommendation on this bill.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Tiso, Division Chief, Land Use and Urban 

Design Division at 410-396-8358. 

 

CR/ewt 

 

attachment 

 

cc: Ms. Natasha Mehu, Mayor’s Office 

Ms. Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office 

Mr. Ethan Cohen, Mayor’s Office 

The Honorable Eric Costello, Council Rep. to Planning Commission 

Mr. Matthew Stegman, City Council President’s Office 

Ms. Nikki Thompson, City Council President’s Office 

Mr. Colin Tarbert, BDC 

Ms. Rebecca Witt, BMZA 

Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administration 

Ms. Stephanie Murdock, DHCD 

Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Dept. 

Mr. Francis Burnszynski, PABC 

Mr. Liam Davis, DOT 

Ms. Natawna Austin, Council Services 


